
Welcome to Team Everest! 

We are thrilled to have you join our team and a school year full of new friendships,  
interesting ideas, and exciting challenges. We are looking forward to meeting you at our sixth  
grade orientations.  

* Here is a link to suggested supplies for 6th Grade -
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1yqTHfiQssyab2I-cUszK_Rq1Vb3n3gNdRLxw8_gtdX8/edit

* Important: MASKS are required to be worn over the nose and mouth while in the school 
building!

Important Dates to Remember: 
* September 2 and 3- 6th grade orientation in the afternoon based on cohort
* September 8-First Day of School
* September 24- Virtual Open House for parents

This is going to be the beginning of a wonderful sixth grade year! We hope you had a fun  
summer and are ready to start a new adventure here at Fairfield Woods! 

Sincerely, 

Mr. Donovan (Social Studies)  
Mrs. Giacobbe (Science)  
Mrs. Neary (Language Arts) 
Mrs. Power (Math) 
Dr. Samuelson (Special Education) 
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